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All planning enquiries should be sent to the Local Planning Authority.
Email: planningdc@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

The Planning Department
Cambridgeshire County Council

For the attention of: Helen Wass

Dear Helen,
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 CONSULTATION RETURN: CCC/23/110/FUL

PROPOSAL: Farm-based anaerobic digestion renewable energy facility, construction of vehicular
access/road to A1307, associated infrastructure and landscaping

LOCATION: Land At Streetly Hall Farm, Webbs Road, West Wickham, Cambridge, CB21 4RP
Notice is hereby given that Suffolk County Council as Highway Authority for Suffolk make the following
comments:

We note that the proposed development lies a short distance outside the Suffolk county boundary.

We note that CCC Transport Assessment Team have responded to the consultation with a request
that additional trip information is provided before a planning decision is made.

We note that CCC Highways Development Management have also requested that further
information is provided.

We agree with these approaches and have no further comment about this development at this
time.

SCC have been consulted on another bio energy generation application at Spring Grove Farm
under SCC/0045/23SE which is within Suffolk's county boundary but also accessed from the
A1307. Please let me know if you require further information about this proposed development.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Bradfield
Senior Transport Planning Engineer (West Suffolk)
Growth, Highways and Infrastructure


